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2013 Membership Dues Delinquency 
 

As of December 8, 2013, 20 members have not yet paid 2013 dues.  
Historically, at this time in the Association’s business year, the delinquency is 
about 1%.  Long term, the Association cannot survive if this trend continues. 

The Board has sent a written notice to all delinquent members.  This notice was 
mailed in conjunction with the publication of the September-October 
Newsletter.  We ask all who have not yet paid to please give the dues payment 
priority. If convenient, please consider a multi-year payment.  If your 2013 dues 
payment is not received by the end of 2013, you will not be eligible to vote in 
the upcoming election.  2013 AND 2014 dues must be paid by March 11, or 
membership is subject to forfeiture. 

A postcard reminder will be sent in January 2014 to all members who have not 
prepaid dues. 

The Board is appreciative of the members’ support.  Please do not hesitate to 
communicate any ideas or suggestions regarding this matter or other questions 
and concerns. 

 

John 
 

 

MSgt Sam Wagner 
 

1925 –2013 

MSgt Sam Wagner passed away in April 2013 at the age of 88.  In March 1975 Sam 
was assigned to the HC130H, tail number 65-0981, one of the first 130's to arrive from 
active Air force.  He joined the 129th several years prior to 1975, and had many years 
with the unit.  He retired in 1980 just before the move to Moffett.  Sam was a WWII 
veteran, flying as a gunner on B17s and B24s over Europe.  He is survived by his wife 
and two sons. His wife lives in Seattle, Washington, but is, unfortunately, in assisted 
living due to dementia.  Both sons live nearby.  Sam was a great guy and was well 
liked in the unit. 


